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 Thank 

You! 

 

We want to take the time and thank 
you all for reading and engaging 
with our newsletter. The support is 
greatly appreciated and we are so 
happy to be taking this new 
addition into the New Year. 

 

  

Certifications 

within PGV 
 

 

 

 

 

Pitt-Greenville Airport would like 
to recognize all staff and tenants 

who have recently received 
certifications. 

 

John Hanna, MBA, C.M., (Certified 

Member of the American 

Association of Airport Executives 
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(The cursors below will direct you to the surveys.) 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSddz84KDee2zGXPBXVzMyyvnZFzdCVpoMQcunkc7XOQNkSzxw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfHGQ_84BDIVZeWjIFiHEl4ayM2MuIGu39TGTeD7o1jWiPH_Q/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScIQSyExbcl4UBMjJNty5FPWAD-eartGI-6-9eUxKZ8jcosvQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
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Pitt-GREEN-Ville Airport 
At PGV, the G stands for Green! PGV is continually making efforts to find more 

ways to be energy efficient. We have installed new motion LED lights in our 

firehouse as well as our FBO. We will continue to incorporate eco-friendly 

alternatives to help contribute to the wellness of our environment. 
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We are always taking submissions. We want to hear 

YOUR stories! Email us at: glenneta.spruill@pittcountync.gov or 

elizabeth.duncan@pittcountync.gov! 
 

 
The History of PGV 

 

 

The history of Pitt-Greenville Airport (PGV) features key developments 
and collaborative efforts between the city of Greenville and Pitt County, 
starting with its founding in the early 20th century. Initially a landing 
site for barnstormers, the airport's growth accelerated after a joint land 
purchase in 1939 and the subsequent construction of turf runways by the 
Works Progress Administration in 1942. During World War II, the site 
was transformed into a Marine air training facility by the Department of 
the Navy, which improved the infrastructure before leaving in 1946. This 
era led to the establishment of the original Airport Commission, which 
was later replaced by the Pitt-Greenville Airport Authority in 1967, 
granting enhanced autonomy and control over operations. Over the 
years, the airport has expanded its facilities to include multiple runways, 
a modern terminal, and advanced navigational and safety systems, 
underscoring its significance to the region's aviation and economic 
development. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

mailto:glenneta.spruill@pittcountync.gov
mailto:elizabeth.duncan@pittcountync.gov
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Joke of the Month. 

What New Year’s resolution should a basketball player never make?  

D. J.O.T Answer: 

 To Travel More. 

 

 Send in your best DJOT’s to be featured in  

our PGV Monthly Issues  

 

  
 

 

  
 

      
 

  



                                

 

Page 7 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


